TOP 10 THINGS EVERY FAMILY SHOULD KNOW 
WHEN YOUR CHILD TRANSITIONS FROM EARLY 
INTERVENTION TO PRE-SCHOOL
1. Early Intervention is family and child focused and goals are determined by the family. The IEP focuses on the child and goals are determined by the Special Education Team. 

2. Evaluation data drives the eligibility process for school services. Services may (or may not) look different from Early Intervention. 
3. Educate yourself on your child’s strengths and needs. 
4. Be prepared to be an active participant in all team meetings. Listen to the team’s perspective and work together to build a positive partnership.

5. Set up a communication system with the school that feels most comfortable for all.
6. It may take time for your child to adjust to their new program, but have trust in your school and know that the educators are invested in helping your child.  
7. Consistent attendance is important for your child to generalize skills.

8. Get involved in the SPED community. Establishing relationships with other parents who are going through the same thing can be very helpful.

9. Three P’s: Be Positive, Be Professional and Be Persistent.

10.  Remember that you have taken courageous steps in your child’s well being.  Be proud of that continue to be an amazing advocate and team player for your child. Remember that you are not alone.
For more support and information visit our website: www.F-SEPAC.org
Framingham Special Education Parent Advisory Council

We are here for you!
